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Date:  May 18, 2021 

Sale Name:  Fawn Creek Fire Salvage 

Contract No.:  ORN01-TS-2021.0111 

Sale Date:  May 26, 2021 
 

 

SPECIAL NOTICE TO ALL PROSPECTIVE PURCHASERS 
 

The Bureau of Land Management has determined that the 2020 fires in the 

Northwest Oregon District, Cascades Field Office resulted in a salvage program of 

sufficient magnitude to warrant the extension of time for cutting and removal 

without reappraisal of qualifying existing green timber contracts so that harvest 

operations can be expedited on the salvage timber.  Therefore, Contract No. 

ORN01-TS-2021.0111, Fawn Creek Fire Salvage has been approved for the offer 

of extension credits.  The purchase of this salvage timber entitles the Purchaser to 

volume-for-volume and contract term-for-contract term extensions without 

reappraisal of qualifying BLM contracts for green timber held by the Purchaser. 

Please contact Andy Frazier, 503-315-5979 with any questions. 

 


